Clerk to the Parish Council

Sally Walmesley, Redwood Lodge, South St, Litlington, Nr Royston Herts. SG8 0QR 

 Telephone –01763 852137


Bassingbourn-cum-Kneesworth Parish Council

PARISH COUNCIL
PLANNING COMMITTEE
RECREATION GROUND COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY 18TH APRIL  2018   

Chapel Room, South End
7.30pm



RECREATION GROUND COMMITTEE

1.
Apologies for Absence

2.
Declaration of Interests Relating to Items on the Agenda and Requests for Dispensations
3.
Minutes of Last Meeting



4.
Matters Arising



4.1 Removal of Cherry Tree



5.
Open Forum



6.
Correspondence


7.
Finances




7.1
Financial Report



8.
Update on The MUGA Project



9.
Recreation Grounds Maintenance



9.1
Compacted soil under seating




9.2
South End ground subsidence repair




9.3
Horse Chestnut Tree decay



10.
Play Areas
10.1
Weekly Play Area Safety Reports/




10.1.1
Request for Skateboard Park – (Update)

10.2
Update on fencing of play areas (Fortune Way/South End extension/Elbourn Way Gates




10.3
Park Close




10.3.1
Quotations for small piece of equipment



11.
Pavilion 
11.1
New Pavilion Working Group Update

11.2
Pavilion Maintenance

11.2.1
Management Committee Bank Account

11.2.2
Replacement Water Heater

12.
Parish Paths
13.
Councillors items for information and requiring the urgent attention of the Clerk

14.
Date of Next Meeting –20th June   2018
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE WELCOME 


